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Dear Family,

In Unit 12 of Fundations® we will be adding the suffix ending ‘es’ to words.  This suffix will be added to closed syllable words such as the word “lunches”.  The baseword is lunch and the suffix is ‘es’.
As a reminder: the procedure for reading the words lunches and wishes is to read the baseword first and then say it with the suffix as follows:


lunch  -  lunches

wish  -  wishes

To spell a word with a suffix ending, your child hears the entire word lunches but then must be able to separate lunch from the suffix es.

Therefore, after echoing the word lunches you may ask, “What is the baseword?”  Your child should answer, “lunch”.  Then tap out /l/ /u/ /n/ /ch/, say the letters l-u-n-c-h, and add the suffix ‘es’.

Enjoy!  If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you.
Sincerely,

